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President/social secretary report (Jill’s Jottings)

Hello everyone,

Well, here we go again! With the opening of Bentons Square from Nov 8th we will be able to get to-
gether and have the AGM on 15th  November. 
Doug has outlined requirements and conditions in place for attending meetings at This time with the 
expectation they will be eased further by next year.
I am planning to have a Christmas  finale and will let you know details as soon as possible. Some 🎄
restaurants are having trouble getting enough staff and some lost power during the recent storm  and
are still waiting to be connected.
It has been nice to be able to visit friends and family who have been out of bounds for so long.
I hope you are all OK and will remain so.
Looking forward to see you all soon.

Cheerio,
Jill

Film Group

I’ll be in touch with the next selection shortly when cinemas open.

Please ring Lechèe  on 5979 1923 if you wish to be included on her contact list and she will text or 
email the details. 

Cheers Lechée

Upcoming Events.

Unfortunately due to the unpredictable nature of the Covid-19 pandemic the Government may 
require the cancellation of events or force changes like social distancing and wearing masks.

Due to Covid-19 the Branch AGM (annual general meeting) which is normally held in September 

will be held on November 15 at Bentons Square Community Centre.
There are vacancies to be filled for committee members.
If you wish to be on the committee or are able to come to the AGM please call the secretary 

Doug on 5974 2976 and please leave a message and phone no. if I am not there.

As Jill said she is planning a Christmas finale this year.



Monday 15 th November 2021 at 2.00 pm for 2.30 pm.
AGM – branch annual general meeting at Bentons Square Community Centre.
Please you must bring :
- your National Seniors membership card (for nominations and voting).
-  a mask.
-  proof of your double Covid-19 vaccination (must have to get inside BSCC to attend).
   please see my last email called ‘Re-Opening Monday 08 November’ from Bentons Square 
   Community Centre about getting proof of vaccination.

We need some more Branch committee members please nominate now if you 
can.

November or December 2021 sometime.
Jill is planning a Christmas finale.

Also please let me Doug know of any improvements I could make to this Newsletter.

Committee Members 2020/21

President Jill Falla 5975 3866 jillfalla@hotmail.com

Vice President Ngareta Cook 5973 6660

Secretary Doug Hamilton 5974 2976 douglas.hamilton6@bigpond.com

Treasurer Diane Tortorella 0424 488 095

Guest Speakers Jill Falla 5975 3866 jillfalla@hotmail.com

Committee Member Angela Grivas 0421 010 544 

Branch Contact Details

President Jill Falla 5975 3866 jillfalla@hotmail.com

Note: Regrettably after discussions with Jill Falla I have removed the other committee members email
addresses (except for mine) from this Newsletter for security reasons.

Frankston Branch of National Seniors  -  No Events

Please get vaccinated if you can as soon as 
you can and get proof of your double Covid-19
vaccination as soon as possible.

mailto:jillfalla@hotmail.com

